
 

  
 Newsletter Friday 25th May 2018 

 
Menu Week: Week beginning 4th June will be Week 1 
 
Attendance: Whole School Target 2017/18 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 18th May 2018  Current whole school   91.6% 
 
Top 3 classes:  1. 7H = 97.3%  2. MAPLE = 96.4% 3. HOLLY = 96.2% 
 
Friends of Wyre Forest School News 

 
With this week’s newsletter, there is an invitation for all parents to come to a 
Coffee Morning, incorporating the first Friends of Wyre Forest School Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) on Monday 25th June 2018 at 9am at Russell House. More 
information is available on the school website.www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk   

 
A new bike for Jaimee! 
Earlier this month Jaimee from Maple Class was presented with her new bike at 
school. She was really happy with it, did so well riding around, and had a 
fabulous time. Go Jaimee! There is no stopping you now! 
 
 
WFS Staff Versus Baxter Staff Football Match 

 
8 – 1 to Wyre Forest School!!! Yay!!! 
 
Well Done to everyone who took part – 
and many thanks to the parents who came 
along and supported us!!! 
 
 
 
 
 

OAK Class 
 
OAK Class have been exploring root vegetables linked to their 
learning about the ‘Enormous Turnip’. We had a kind donation of 
vegetables from Bewdley Farm Shop. The children have enjoyed 
chopping, ‘planting’ and painting with the vegetables.  
 
 

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/


 

9S Class Build 
This term we have been learning about rivers, mountains and canals. They have 
worked as a team to build a beautiful 3D model to represent their learning from 
the term by working in groups to build different aspects of the model. Lucy and 
Sam built the river and grass, Tom and Stevie built the mountain, Freya made 
the trees, Finlay built church and road, Mason and Josh built the bridge and 
canal. They have all worked exceptionally hard this term well done. 

 
Royal Wedding Celebrations in school 

 
Children and staff were invited to wear RED, WHITE and BLUE items to school 
last Friday if they wanted too, to celebrate the recent Royal Wedding. Class 
8K had a class tea party and had British bunting, flags, tea and cake. The class 
were able to share milk and sugar and pass around the cakes. The children 

really enjoyed it!  
All the Early Years children got together at 
the Hub and had a party in their playground – 
much fun was had by all! 
 
 
Top Tip from the Speech and Language Team ;  
Communication friendly ways to use your iPad 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

JUNE 
4 All children back to school for an 8.45am start 
8 HOLLY ASSEMBLY 
13 Early Years Stay & Play at 1.30pm 
13 NEW Reception Pupils Only – Parents Evening 
13 Upper School and Sixth Form trip to Drayton Manor 
14 & 15 Parent Team Teach Course at Russell House 
15 Sixth Form Coffee Morning 
19 Year 11 Catering Exam 
21 Prom night 
25 Friends of WFS first AGM - 9am at Russell House 
29 BEECH ASSEMBLY 
29 Year 11 Leavers  
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